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Subject: Resident Comment - Temporary Use Permit No. TU000052

From: Jeanette Stebbe 
Sent: Sunday, November 03, 2019 3:54 PM 
To: cityclerk 
Subject: Resident Comment - Temporary Use Permit No. TU000052 

Good afternoon,  

I am writing to oppose the proposed temporary use # TU000052. 

As a resident of the area, I am opposing the application for the following reasons: 

- close proximity to residential areas with young families
- close proximity to elementary school located at 180 Tabor Blvd, as well as proximity to an additional
elementary school (257 Anderson St.)and high school (4444 Hill)
- proximity to a pediatrician office located in the Tabor Plaza
- a liquor/cold beer store currently located in the Tabor Plaza

As a resident of the area with a young family, I cannot support  approving the temporary use permit for a 
cannabis store located at 100 Tabor Blvd (Tabor Plaza). 

Regards, 

Jeanette Stebbe 
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